
No. 714-15/02/02 
To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

Recent Navigation Warnings of China Waters No.29 

Please refer to our Japan P&I News No.710 dated 26 December, 2014.  We have obtained 
additional information on recent navigation warnings of China Waters issued by MSA China.  
Please find attached the free translation received from the law firm in Shanghai, China, Sloma 
& Co. 

We hope it will be of help to you with regard to the safe voyaging. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Japan Ship Owners' Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 
Loss Prevention and Ship Inspection Department 
Tel: +81 3 3662 7229 
Fax: +81 3 3662 7107 
E-mail:  lossprevention-dpt@piclub.or.jp 
Website: https://www.piclub.or.jp 








